
 

 

 

Memo 
To: Aviation Board 

From: Kelly Schleifer 

CC: Jacky Greschner 

Date: July 17, 2019 

Re:     Aviation Board Email  

 

If the Aviation Board would like to offer their board 

members email, the cost per user will be $229.93. This 

will get you licensing until May 2021. There will be a 

yearly cost associated after that of roughly $100/user. This 

could change though with a new contract we will have to 

work out in 2021 for another 3 year agreement.  

 

 

Source: Jacky Greschner – Director of  IT 
 


